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 Cropland.  Tolerance Revocation of ‘Maneb’  (Thursday 5/27/2010 9:32 AM).  
 By Cecil Tharp, Pesticide Education Specialist 
 

Growers using up existing stocks of 'maneb' should be aware of EPA’s planned 'tolerance 
revocation' of maneb.  A tolerance revocation would mean that even 'existing' stocks of 
maneb could not be used after July 26th, 2010.  More details of this tolerance revocation 
can be viewed at 
http://www.pesticides.montana.edu/News/Miscellaneous/maneb%20proposed%20toleranc
e%20revocation.pdf. 
 
See more details of an earlier MSU news alert regarding cancelation of maneb 
registrations at 
'http://www.pesticides.montana.edu/News/Miscellaneous/manebagalert.pdf'.   
  
Open comment period until July 26th, 2010.  Comments should be made to docket #EPA-
HQ-OPP-2010-0327.   
 
Ag leaders are urged to forward this information to any growers who are using existing 
stocks of ‘maneb’ and may need the tolerance to remain in place for a longer period of 
time.    
 

 FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:  Contact the MSU Pesticide Education Program 
 (Cecil Tharp, ctharp@montana.edu, (406)994-5067 or see the complete tolerance  
 revocation document online at  maneb tolerance revocation. 
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